
WHAT IS A WALKING SCHOOL BUS?

A walking school bus is a walking group lead by a 
parent volunteer. These groups can help increase 
visibility of students walking and a parent volunteer 
can help to make sure everyone is practicing safe 
walking habits. You can find more information at this 
link: www.walkingschoolbus.org

ARE PARENTS CHECKED FOR DRIVING 
RECORD, BACKGROUNDS, ETC.?

No, the SchoolPool program just identifies families 
who may live near each other and are traveling to 
school around the same time. It is the responsibilities 
of each family to discuss arrangements.

IS MY INFORMATION, OR MY CHILD’S 
INFORMATION, MADE PUBLIC?

No, only parents who are approved by school 
administrators are granted access to the website. 
The website is password protected and cannot be 
accessed by other users of icarpool or the general 
public.

AT WHICH SCHOOLS IS THIS PROGRAM 
AVAILABLE?

McAuliffe Elementary will launch the program 
in Spring 2020. If your school is interested in 
participating in the program, please contact the City 
of Sammamish.

WHERE CAN I LEARN MORE ABOUT 
PEDESTRIAN SAFETY?

Visit King County Metro’s SchoolPool website for 
more resources about how to travel to and from 
school safely, form safe routes to school coalitions, 
and other resources to support the trip to school:  
kingcounty.gov/metro/SchoolPool
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